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Dear Parents and Carers, 
  
Please find attached the complete results for the survey of our school carried out at the end of last 
term. These include all comments made regardless of content to give you the same information that 
my board and all the staff at All Saints are using to not only maintain the extremely high standards 
set, but continually strive to improve our school as well as every individual pupil in it. As I continue 
to work with my board of Governors to challenge the school and ensure the current government 
standards are met and to run an effective school with the funds allocated; I never cease to be 
amazed by the focus and dedication of all of our teaching team and the buzz in the school when 
children are learning. 
  
Our expectations have yet again been demonstrated, by not only the recent OFSTED inspection, 
which myself and many of my Governors supported and were equally questioned by the inspector; 
but also the survey you completed. As with any significant group of people, there are also some 
areas where we will try to do even better along with those you really appreciate and that we will 
continue to do. As for the areas of potential improvement, I urge you to come and speak to the team 
if they are truly of concern to allow us to focus on what is important to you. It is nearly impossible to 
guarantee perfect solutions in every situation as with normal life, especially when it concerns all of 
our children and such a vast spread of individual need, but the best compromise for all is always 
sought and should be clear to those it directly concerns. Other issues as you have stated, are beyond 
our control or requirements placed on us, but equally will be explained to ensure you understand 
the reasons for some decisions being made. 
  
Overall, the results are extremely positive and a clear reflection of the professionalism of the school 
team. With your feedback and our recent OFSTED report, I urge anyone who has not read the report 
to do so and pop into the office if any of it needs clarifying. Using this same information, we will be 
focusing on all of the content, planning how to drive the improvements necessary and measuring 
progress on these. 
  
To finish can I please ask that any future genuine concerns are raised quickly to allow the 
appropriate actions to happen, we are all here to help to ensure all the children have the best 
learning experience they can and all make progress throughout their time at All Saints. 
  
I thank you for your continued support and look forward to ensuring that the school continues to 
focus on providing the best education possible with the resources available. 
  
Yours,  
James Smyth  - Chair of Governors 
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